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A little note from Mrs FitzGerald… 
 

Another excellent couple of weeks here at Hundon! It was lovely to see so many of you at our 
Harvest Festival service just before half-term, we really appreciated your support! 

Last week Cherry Class did a great job of sharing some of their learning, singing their alphabet 
song for us as well as demonstrating their sound learning. Our children in Oak and Hawthorn 
classes visited the Science Museum in London! It made for a very long day but our children were a 
credit to the school and you, both whilst at the museum and whilst patiently travelling there and 
back!  

We have a lot happening in the coming weeks, our elections for School Council, our Christingle 
Service, the Reception and Key Stage 1 nativity to name but a few! Be sure to check the forthcoming 
events list to make sure you have dates in your diary!  

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Warm regards, Mrs FitzGerald 
 

 

~ THURSDAY 28TH NOVEMBER ~ 
 

On the 28th November, Rebecca (in Hares Class, at our sister 
school,) is cutting 15 inches off her hair to donate to the Little 
Princess Trust. She is doing this in memory of Bryony Dearman, a 
parent in the Thurlow school family, who died a year ago after a 
battle with cancer.  
 

The Little Princess Trust is a charity that provides real hair wigs, 
free of charge, to children and young people who have lost their 
own hair through cancer treatment or other conditions such as 
Alopecia. She is also fundraising to raise money towards paying for 
a wig to be made.  

 

Rebecca is only 10 years old, and has been growing her hair since she was 2. In her words, 
“For most people our hair is a large part of our personality so it will be a major change for 
me to cut off 15” of my hair ~ especially as I have been growing it since I was 2 years old! I 

cannot imagine how lifechanging losing all your hair is and I am really pleased that my 
hair will be used to make a wig for a child that has.” 

 

If you would like to support Rebecca you can donate here:  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/rebeccas-big-cut 

 

Thank you!  

http://www.htpfederation.co.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/page/rebeccas-big-cut


 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DRIVING AND PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL SITE 
 

We are sending this message to remind parents and carers of the importance of driving 
and parking safely around the school site. It is vital due care and attention for our 
school, our neighbours and other drivers is given. We know it is very challenging to park 
around our school site but none of us want a child attending our setting to be a road 
traffic accident statistic!  
 

You can report road traffic incidents (speeding / illegal stopping etc…) to the police here: 
https://www.suffolk.police.uk/ro/report/  
 

Issues with ‘on street parking infringements’ can be reported here: https://westsuffolk-
self.achieveservice.com/service/Report_street_parking_infringement Specific vehicles, 
photos and times can be uploaded and Civil Enforcement Officers (CEOs) can and will 
issue penalty charge notices (PCNs.) 
 

Please consider leaving a little earlier and use the parking available at the village hall or 
the Rose and Crown and take the short walk to and from the school site.  
 

Children remain the responsibility of their parents until they are handed over to 
school staff at the start of the school day. Please, please have due care and attention 
when dropping off and collecting your child/ren.  
 
 

Thank you for your support in this important matter.  
 

 

 

https://www.suffolk.police.uk/ro/report/
https://westsuffolk-self.achieveservice.com/service/Report_street_parking_infringement
https://westsuffolk-self.achieveservice.com/service/Report_street_parking_infringement


 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS ~ AUTUMN TERM 2024  

 

Monday 18th November to Friday 22nd November 

PARLIAMENT LEARNING WEEK including School Council Elections   

 

Friday 22nd November ~ Celebration Presentation including introduction of new School Council 

Parents of elected School Council Representatives only are invited. 

 

Tuesday 19th November ~ PROSPECTIVE PARENTS OPEN MORNING ~ 9.15am until 12pm 

 

Thursday 21st November ~ 3.15pm to 4.15pm ~ Health and Wellbeing Parent Workshop  

Our trusted colleagues at OM Health Consultancy will be offering a session about ‘Supporting your 
child to be mentally well’ ~ more details are available on Class Dojo; these sessions are highly 

recommended!  

 

Thursday 28th November ~ CHRISTINGLE SERVICE at our church, All Saints, Hundon 

This includes a collection in aid of The Children’s Society 

 

Wednesday 4th December ~ AM & PM Performances of our Cherry and Willow Class Nativity 

Performances will be held at 9.45am and 2pm at the village hall.  

 

Thursday 12th December ~ Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Tuesday 17th December ~ Carols on the Playground at 2.30pm   

 

Friday 20th December ~ ‘FANCY FRIDAY’  

End of term parties & party clothes! 

 

FRIDAY 20TH DECEMBER ~ LAST DAY OF THE AUTUMN TERM 
 

 



 


